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A message from the Principal 

 

Welcome to the week 4 newsletter for this term – 16/08/2024. 

  

I hope you're all doing well. I wanted to take a moment to share some of the amazing things happening 

at our school lately. Your involvement and enthusiasm have truly made a difference, and I'm excited to 

update you on what's been going on. 

  

Cheering on Our Sports Stars 

Last Friday we held the Primary Athletics Carnival at the Harold Corr Athletics Field. This was a new 

venue for us and I was very pleased to see that every event went smoothly. Huge thanks to Mrs Camilleri 

and Mrs Rudd for their organisation, and to all our staff who worked tirelessly on the day – great job 

everyone! 

  

Westfield Performances 

Congratulations to our beautiful performers on Centre Stage at Westfield Mt Druitt last week. Our Junior 

Choir, Junior Dance and Violin group performed in a very different venue and were wonderful. Thank you 

to our amazing teachers – Mrs Thurling, Miss Paulic, Mrs Porra and Miss Megan for organising and 

choreographing these performances. Thank you to our great Clairgate parents, grandparents, aunts, 

uncles and all others for being such a lovely audience for our superstars. The children will forever 

remember how special you made them feel whilst they performed at this venue. An absolutely 

wonderful memory for them! 

  

Teachers Learning, Students Thriving 

Our teachers have been hard at work completing Professional Development on our explicit Reading 

Programs and the  Primary English and Mathematics syllabuses. The staff have also been busy 



completing  CPR and Anaphylaxis Training. Their dedication to staying up-to-date shows how much they 

care about our students' health and education.  

  

To wrap up, I want to say a huge thank you for your continued support. Your involvement is what makes 

our school community strong. Let's keep working together to give our students the best possible 

experience. 

  

Best wishes, 

  

Michelle Lawrow 

Principal 



Clairgate Open Day & Book Parade Information 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



Term 3 - Up Coming Events 



 



 

 



 

 

Attendance Matters 

 

Compulsory school attendance 

  



We are committed to working with you to offer support and remove any barriers that may be preventing 

your child from regularly attending school. 

Please remember that the NSW Education Act requires that all student absences must be explained 

within 7 days of the first day of them being away from school. Please contact us promptly whenever your 

child is absent and let us know the reason for them being 

 away. This allows us to provide the right support and make sure your child's absences are recorded 

correctly. 

In the event your child has repeated or ongoing unexplained absences, we will continue to try to contact 

you about each absence to provide appropriate support for you and your family. 

We know that for our students every day of school matters. 

Missing a day here or there may not seem like much, but absences add up and can negatively impact 

your child's learning and wellbeing. When your child misses one day a week, that's 40 days of school and 

8 weeks of learning in one year. Over an entire school journey this adds up to 2.5 years of lost learning. 

 



 



 



News from 2R with Mrs Rogers 

 



Book Fair Information 
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